To: Dean John Kraft
From: Mark Flannery, Chairman, Faculty Advisory Committee
Re: Annual Report, 2008-9 academic year

Date: August 6, 2009

The Faculty Advisory committee did not have a very active year. We did participate in a meeting with
the AACSB Accreditation Visitors, to discuss the College’s strategic planning process.



